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From: Lisa Stavrianoudakis <lisa@lgcropinsurance.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 11:10 AM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Water from Stanislaus ,Tuolumne & Merced Rivers

| am writing to you concerning the issue regarding the plan to send more water from the Stanislaus, Tuolumne &
Merced Rivers to the San Joaquin Delta. The surrounding communities are made up of many farming acres, without
water to grow the crops and feed the animals where will our food come from? Everyone in our communities will be
affected if we lose the farmers, not only does this affect the people who work on the farm, but it will also affect all the
other businesses and employees that are employed in ag related businesses, which will trickle down to non-ag related
businesses, when the ag businesses are no longer in business those that were employed will not have money to spend at
the non-ag related businesses. California does not need any more unemployed people that will need to be on
assistance.

It is my understanding that there has been several studies that show that the salmon do not need a lot of water to go
through the rivers to survive, and that the cause of the decline of salmon has more to do with the predators. Please
consider other options for saving the salmon.

Sincerely,

Lisa Stavrianoudakis

LG Crop Insurance Services Inc.

175 S Thor Street

Turlock, CA. 95381

209-667-1557 Toll Free 888-236-2357
email: lisa@Ilgcropinsurance.com

Fax # 209-667-0201

License # OE83681





